
Announcements for Thursday, December 1, 2022 

❖ Beaches Go Green has a beach cleanup this Sunday, December 4th, from 4-6pm in 

Atlantic Beach. Make sure to follow our Instagram and Schoology Groups for the 

most up-to-date information! Please see Miss Campbell in N133 if you have any 

questions. 

 

❖ Class ring delivery will be next Friday, December 9th in the Courtyard during ALL 

lunches. 

 

❖ Any ladies interested in playing Softball this Spring, please attend our meeting in 

Room N133 (Coach Campbell’s room) at 8:15 AM next Tuesday, December 6th. If 

you are unable to attend, please see Coach Campbell for details. 

 

❖ BTHS Theatre Department will be holding auditions for their spring musical, 

Matilda, on Saturday December 10th at 12:30pm.  If you are interested in 

auditioning for a role or getting involved behind the scenes, please visit Mr. Billy’s 

classroom, Rm 221 located in the Fine Arts hallway.  Audition information is 

posted outside the door. 

 

❖ NHS meeting this Friday at 8:30 am in the Auditorium. Be on time! We will be 

taking our yearbook picture and have a very special guest speaker. 

 

❖ All young men interested in joining the Weightlifting Team – there will be an 

organizational meeting on Thursday, December 8th at 9 am in Coach Reagan’s 

Room N126.  Please be ON Time!  See Coach if you have questions. 

 

❖ Auditions for this year’s Carol-Grams will be held this Monday, December 5th and 

Tuesday December 6th. Put together a fun holiday song with a friend or two and 

see Ms. Mattingly in the chorus room 239 to sign up for an audition time. Carol-

grams will be delivered on Tuesday December 20th. 

 

❖ NHS offers free tutoring after school every Wednesday from 3:00pm – 4:00pm in 

the media center. If you are struggling with a class, we can help! We offer tutoring 

for all subjects. Stop by any Wednesday after school. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


